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Research Analysis 

 

HB1631, as introduced, requires nutrient management plans for new or expanding poultry 

feeding operations to be prepared by the operator or designee of the operator. The plan must be 

submitted to the Oklahoma Department of Agriculture, Food and Forestry for review and 

approval. If a plan needs to be modified, the Department shall return it to the operator.  

 

All nutrient management plans shall be renewed, with an updated plan submitted to the 

Department every six years. If the Department determines the plan needs to be modified, it shall 

make the changes, approve the plan and notify the operator of its changes.  

 

The measure also allows a current operator to submit a one-page amendment to the most recently 

submitted plan in lieu of a renewal plan.  

 

 

Prepared By: Emily Wendler  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

According to officials at the Department of Agriculture, Food and Forestry, HB 1631 in its 

current form will have no fiscal impact on the Department’s budget. As the Department is an 

appropriated agency, but does not foresee a need for new appropriations, HB 1631 should not 

have an impact on the State’s budget or appropriations.  

 

Prepared By: Mariah Searock  

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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